
 

 

Our reference: LFN/CB* 

23rd March 2020 
 
Dear Student, 
 
If you are worried or concerned about anything during the time the school is closed, please do not 
hesitate to contact the safeguarding team at the following email address : 
safe@raynespark.merton.sch.uk  
 
Keep safe and see you all soon, 
 

L Finan 
 
Ms L Finan 
Assistant Headteacher 
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